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COMMUNIQUÉ FROM THE UGR DIRECTOR'S OFFICE



Measures to be applied immediately after the end of the state of alarm

With the publication of Royal Decree-Law 21/2020, of 9 June, on urgent prevention, containment and coordination measures to deal with the health crisis caused by COVID-19 (Official State Gazette [BOE] no. 163 of 10/6/20), the Spanish State has determined a series of measures that will be applicable to what is known as the "new normal", which will enter into force after the end of the state of alarm declared by Royal Decree 463/ 2020, of 14 March, and its subsequent extensions.
And although the competent authorities have made no pronouncement to date regarding the beginning of this new phase of normality, it is necessary for the University of Granada to have a series of measures planned for immediate application once the state of alarm formally ends. 
The following groups are therefore informed that:
1. Teaching and Research Staff (PDI).
You will have unrestricted access to the offices of Faculties, Schools, Departments and Laboratories, without the need to sign in at reception. The preventive measures established in the document "UGR Covid-19 Plan for the Return to Face-to-Face Work", of 18 June 2020, will be maintained at all times. 
2. Administrative and Support Staff (PAS).
All measures of the current Plan remain in force.

Signature

Luisa López Moreno
Director
Granada, 20 January 2021
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